
Property Tax Deadline
Tax Due Date is: June 30, 2021

 

Penalties in the amount of 10% will be
applied on: July 1st, 2021 

Mailing of Combined Tax and
Assessment Notices for 2021

Notice is hereby given that the combined tax and assessment
notices have been mailed to all property owners in the Town of

St. Paul in accordance with Section 311 of the Municipal
Government Act, being Chapter M-26, R.S.A. 2000.

 
All property owners are deemed to have received their combined
tax and assessment notices with the publication of this notice.

 
The assessment roll is open for inspection on our website at
https://www.stpaul.ca/Tax-Assessment-Rolls. Any person or
representative who wishes to appeal an assessment notice,
must, on or before August 9, 2021, lodge their complaints in

writing, together with a predetermined fee per complaint to the
Clerk of the Assessment Review Board of the Town of St. Paul.

 
If you have any specific questions or concerns about your

Market Value Assessment, please contact the town assessors –
Accurate Assessment Group at 1-877-438-2305.

https://www.stpaul.ca/Tax-Assessment-Rolls



